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18 February 2022

Dear Parent/Carer,

All Year 12 Geography students have been invited to attend a FREE Sustainability Symposium, hosted by
Lancing College and in collaboration with the Beyond COP21 Symposium series.

The event will take place on Friday, 18th March 2022 from 9.00 am to 5.00 pm.

The event consists of themed high impact presentations, guest speakers, workshops, networking, pledge
making and student-led discussions. Organisations such as Jane Goodall’s Roots & Shoots, United World
Schools and Whale and Dolphin Conservation are already confirmed and there will be a number of local
organisations and companies also represented through the exhibition. This will greatly enhance key areas of
the A-level geography Specification for Climate Change.

We will be travelling by minibus which will depart the Front of the Angmering School at 8:30. Please could all
students ensure they are here by 8:15am latest.

Lunch at Lancing College is provided, however students are welcome to bring a packed lunch to supplement
this. We will aim to leave at 5pm and return to Angmering School at 5:15pm (traffic dependent).

Students are expected to wear their usual clothes but ensure they are dressed appropriately for lectures and
exhibitions. It is also advised that they bring with them a note pad, pen or tablet/laptop to make any notes from
the various workshops.

If you would like any more information about the symposium can be found here:
https://www.beyondcop21symposium.org/

Please would you complete the google reply form to give consent for your child to attend this trip, by Friday 11
March Reply Slip

Important Covid information

Whilst it is not mandatory we request that every student completes a Lateral Flow Test on the evening before
the trip to provide additional COVID safeguards to all students and staff.

We will review the Government’s guidance relating to Covid at the time of the trip and we will keep you
updated. Depending on guidelines at the time of the trip, students may be required to wear a face mask whilst
sitting on the coach/mini bus.

Students may be required to wear a face mask when inside the building - this will depend on Government
guidelines and/or the policy in place at Lancing College.

If you have any queries regarding this trip please do not hesitate to contact me on
tritchie@theangmeringschool.co.uk

Yours sincerely

Tom Ritchie

Head of Geography

https://www.beyondcop21symposium.org/
https://forms.gle/WvrDxY7LJkFQqvn36
mailto:tritchie@theangmeringschool.co.uk

